
 

 

MEMORANDUM 

 

FOR :  The Regional Executive Director 

   DENR Region IVB - MIMAROPA 

   1515 L & S Building, Roxas Blvd., Ermita, Manila 

 

FROM  : The Head, DENR Action Center/Hotline 

 

SUBJECT:  ACTION TAKEN RE: LETTER REQUESTS FROM MRS. 

TRINIDAD M. GOMEZ DATED JULY 29, 2021 AND AUGUST 12, 

2021, BEARING REFERENCE CODE NOS. DENRCO-OSEC-2021-

006965 AND DENRCO-OSEC-2021-001402, RESPECTIVELY. 

 

DATE  : January 26, 2022 

 

This is to acknowledge receipt of your Memorandum copy furnished to this office dated 

December 17, 2021, addressed to the Assistant Secretary for Field Operations – Luzon re 

abovementioned subject with concrete and specific action, hence, fully acted. We recognize and 

appreciate your prompt action on this matter. We look forward to your continuing support for our 

shared aspirations of serving our constituents. 

 For information, record and reference.  

 

MERLINDA R. MANILA 

 

Copy furnished: 
 
        The Presidential Complaint Center (PCC), Malacañang, Manila 
         Head Executive Assistant 
        The Undersecretary USEC Solid Waste Management and LGU Concerns   
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